Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Gratitude

From: P Tennies

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:25 PM
To: City Manager Distribution Group
Subject: Gratitude

Manager Miller-

We often recognize our first responders for the work they do in our community on behalf of others, but
tonight | witnessed some who probably don’t receive as much recognition.

There appeared to be a water main break in our neighborhood on Shallowdale. As | return to write this in my
warm home, members of the DPW were in a wet, muddy hole addressing this issue. I'm sure this is a regular
occurrence, but wanted to express our gratitude to these employees and the city for services we often take
for granted.

Respectfully,
Paul Tennies

Sent from my iPhone



